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Comments: After reading the article about the proposed coaster in yesterday's Albuquerque Journal I wanted to

weigh in. I am for the proposed coaster. Although I am in my 70s and may never use it, and despite the fact that I

love nature, I think the coaster is a great idea. This project would supply some excitement, not just for tourists but

also for our young residents. It would also provide year round use for the mountain and keep more people

employed. And heck, it would be fun! Thank you.


